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Sadliers Crossing bridge upgrade
Scheduled night works – 30 April to 3 May 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upcoming activities for the Sadliers Crossing bridge upgrade include the removal and replacement of the eastern timber approach spans and installation of a new bridge walkway.
This involves around-the-clock works during a planned track closure from 30 April to 3 May 2016. 
The works are being undertaken as part of an upgrade of five ageing timber bridge structures on the Ipswich to Rosewood line in South East Queensland.
Overview of planned works
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Sadliers Crossing bridge – eastern approach (Gladstone Road)

	· 1am Saturday 30 April through to 2am Tuesday 3 May 2016

(continuous  works)
	· Track closure and night works
· Frequent truck movements (including reversing) for the removal and delivery of bridge spans and other construction materials 
· Use of large equipment, machinery (including two cranes) and vehicles
· Noise and dust from construction activity
· Lighting towers used during night works
· No pedestrian access near the work zone
· No public access over Sadliers Crossing bridge in either direction

	Gladstone Road 
	· 27 April to 18 May 2016
	· Full road closure underneath Sadliers Crossing bridge (traffic diversions in operation)

	
Sadliers Crossing bridge upgrade works are scheduled to be complete in early June 2016, weather permitting. Traffic management including a single-lane closure underneath Sadliers Crossing bridge will be in place from 19 May 2016 until the project is complete. 
For the safety of workers and the community, please follow the instructions of traffic management personnel and drive to the changed traffic conditions. Access to local properties will be maintained at all times.
Queensland Rail is aware that such operations may cause temporary inconvenience to our valued neighbours. Every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption. We apologise for any inconvenience and thank the local community for their cooperation during these important works.



The project team will be available during the continuous works on 0407 159 141.
For more information, please contact Queensland Rail’s customer feedback team on 13 16 17 (between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday) or email communityengagement@qr.com.au.
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